
District 25-D Club Newsle!er Contest

District Governor Eric Schuman announces his District 25-D " Club 
Newsletter Contest".   Individual clubs within the District should 

submit electronic copies of their newsle�ers to the following:

 Cabinet Secretary Be�y Weist - bettyweist@aol.com
 District Governor Eric Schuman - ejslansing@aol.com
 Your Zone Chair - see 'Contact Us' page of the 25D website 

Just simply add them to your distribution list for emailing it.  As some 
clubs produce their newsletters at different intervals (monthly, 
quarterly, etc), the contest will involve evaluating the top two (2) 
newsletters submitted throughout the Lions fiscal year by each club.

The contest will run through June 2023.  A committee will evaluate 
the newsletter submissions and the winning clubs will be announced 
at the first cabinet meeting of the 2023-2024 Lions fiscal year.  
Awards will be present at the winners at that time.

Club size does not matter.  What matters is submitting it on a regular 
basis!




